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Mentoring for Leadership is a new Program and Jane Ziebarth is the National Ambassador. This Program will be about respecting the past, embracing the present and planning for the future. Hoping to approach our talented and experienced Auxiliary leaders to expand their knowledge of the Auxiliary so we can build on our foundation.
I think we have all had a mentor in our lives. It is that person who has shown us the way in areas in your life. A teacher, a pastor, an employer, or a friend who taught us how to do things, or gave us advice.  Mentors are both friends and instructors and we care about each other.
National, Department, District and Auxiliaries are our Auxiliaries foundation; now let’s build on it!
As your Auxiliary prepares for the new year, I’d like you to start backwards, please, review the final report for this program and implement the answers to those questions into your Auxiliary now. They are the goals for this program. This will be the beginning to your building on your Foundation!
· Use the ‘Mentoring Relationship Building’ @ www.vfwauxiliary.org/resources.
· Auxiliaries & Districts, appoint a mentor chairperson.
· Implement the Mentor & Leadership Program.
· Make members aware of the Program.
· Attend the workshop in Jamestown.
We belong to the Auxiliary because of our Veterans. We Honor our Veterans by participating in our Auxiliary and its programs.

Looking forward to seeing all of you at the workshop in Carrington. You will receive the tools necessary in Jamestown to build your foundation! So, please, have your Auxiliary represented to receive these materials which will allow your Auxiliary to get the proper start on this program. 
Enjoy the Summer!


As we are, 
“Marching Forward to Serve and
Honor our Veterans”
 we will be, 
“Serving our Veterans with Aloha”












